Knob Hill Homeowners Association Minutes Special Board Meeting August 6, 2015.
Meeting held at the home of Laura and HP Culp.

Attendees: HP Culp, Laura Culp Zemona Atto, Dave Richter, Miranda Piersol, Stephan Bushon,
and Madeline Harris. Excused: Neil Woelke. Guests: Cary Gersh and Stan Krajenke

The meeting was called to order: 7:05 pm to discuss the proposed shed to be constructed at
5067 Van Ness Dr. Township Zoning Board of Appeals meeting scheduled for Tuesday August
11.

President HP Culp presented the proposed shed construction, including the planned location,
size, and shed specifications to the Board. Following extensive discussion, the Board

unanimously agreed to not support the request for shed construction and placement. HP said
that he would report this decision to the Township, and to the homeowners.

Before the Township Board of Appeals met, the homeowners withdrew their request.

Madeline Harris, Recording Secretary



